
                           My days in France! 

This year I have partecipated to a school project called “Erasmus +”.  

The project consists of a cultural exchange with other countries. So, last April I went 

to France with some of my classmates and others of my school.  

When we arrived in Bordeaux, the headmaster of the French school  took us to their 

school and then we met our host families. My family treated me very well on those 

days. 

 We visited important places and worked and spoke to find solutions about “Students 

drop-out”. This topic is very important because students, having some problems with 

school, often leave school and then they become ignorant and this is a problem. So 

we worked about it.  

At the end this work has taught me something and I had fun when I was there and I 

hope to return to France very soon!  

 

 

                                                  Giuseppe Petrone 


